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SELTZERTOPIA  
The Glazer High School Program welcomed Barry Joseph, seltzer expert and 
author of Seltzertopia: The Extraordinary Story of an Ordinary Drink to Chizuk 
Amuno on Tuesday, December 5th. Rabbi Seltzer thought this would be an 
ideal way to honor his father’s memory with the teen community. Rabbi Seltzer 
introduced the evening: “This week of Hanukkah, we will begin the process 
of gradually bringing more light into the world. My dad, George Seltzer, may 
his memory be a blessing, taught me so much about the lights of compasion, 
friendship, love, self-acceptance and selflessness. In Pirke Avot, Ben Zoma asks, 
'Who is rich?' His answer is  - a rich person is one who is satisfied with his lot or 
portion in life. Ben Zoma was describing my father, George Seltzer. My father was a 
gentleman. My father was a mensch.”  Rabbi Seltzer explained that when his father 
became weak and lost most of his speech, he read him passages from books 
he thought he would enjoy. One such book was “Seltzertopia.” Rabbi Seltzer’s 
dad was raised on “seltzer” and Rabbi Seltzer and his brother remember holding 
old-school siphons and spritzing the glasses for holiday celebrations at their 
grandparents’ home. 
 
The evening began with the question:  Why seltzer? Barry Joseph shared the 
history of his book and why he set out to write about such “an ordinary drink.” 
By the end of the night, Barry had transformed seltzer to be much more than an 
ordinary drink. He explored seltzer through history, identity, ethnicity and health.  
The group learned about the origin of the drink in Niederseltsers, Germany and 
how it made quite the splash in the Jewish community on the Lower East Side. 
Barry shared many interviews that he conducted in which he asked how life would 
be different without seltzer. To no one’s surprise, seltzer was largely influential to 
many.  In addition to highlighting the ways that seltzer influenced individuals, Barry 
showcased some appearances of seltzer in the media by showing clips from the 
Mary Tyler Moore Show, The Simpsons, and The Three Stooges. 
 
Toward the end of his presentation, some students participated in a seltzer taste 
test. They tried five different flavors of seltzer – coconut, mango, cherry vanilla, 
watermelon, and raspberry – and had to try to guess each flavor. The night 
concluded with students making their own egg creams, which they stirred with 
Hanukkah straws and topped with whipped cream. 
We all learned a lot about a popular drink and seltzer now has a place in the Glazer 
High School Program.  Barry encouraged everyone to “feel the seltzer spritz!” 



OUR COLLECTIVE COMMUNITY SHINES BRIGHT 
Our annual community Hanukkah event truly lit up the night. Together with Beth El and Beth Israel, 
we came together to share fun crafts, great food, communal menorah lighting, and a laser light 
show. We continue to celebrate the warmth and light that this communal gathering created.



MUSICAL MIDRASH: THEIR STORIES, THEIR SONGS 
Mondays, January 22 & 29 (On Zoom)* 

RABBI BENJAMIN SHALVA

Join us in welcoming our visiting song leaders

OTHER OPPORTUNITIES TO ENGAGE WITH RABBI SHALVA 
SHIR SHABBAT WITH RABBI BEN SHALVA AND THE SHIR SHABBAT BAND  
FRIDAY, JANUARY 12 • 6 P.M.

HAVDALAH & JAM WITH RABBI BEN SHALVA AND THE SHIR SHABBAT BAND  
SATURDAY, JANUARY 20 • 5:45 P.M. 

Rabbi Benjamin Shalva is a poet, musician (lead singer in our Shir Shabbat Band) and hospice 
chaplain. His poetry and prose have appeared in publications such as The Washington Post,  
Image, and Spirituality & Health Magazine. Join him on Zoom for Musical Midrash: Their Stories, 
Their Songs as he explores a series of original midrashic folk songs about the lives and stories of 
Biblical heroes and the potential of music and lyrics to deepen our experience of Torah.

DR. ELIEZER DIAMOND
February 2-3
Dr. Eliezer Diamond is the Rabbi Judah Nadich Associate Professor of Talmud and Rabbinics 
at The Jewish Theological Seminary. The author of Holy Men and Hunger Artists: Fasting and 
Asceticism in Rabbinic Culture, Dr. Diamond has written on prayer, asceticism, and issues of 
environmental law and ethics. A spirtitual leader, Dr. Diamond, will be serving as our shaliach tzibur 
(prayer leader) and bringing his unique melodies to Chizuk Amuno.

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2:
7 p.m. Shabbat Dinner* followed by birkat hamazon, and a learning session with Dr. Diamond

SHABBAT, SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3:
9:30 a.m. Rabbi Diamond will give the sermon during Shabbat morning services,  
followed by a Lunch n' Learn.

chizukamuno.org/chizukpresents 
*registration required



HOWARD W. BRILL SAVE 3 LIVES IN 11 MINUTES BLOOD DRIVE 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 11 • 1:30-7 P.M.  
By appointment only. Call Warren Gould at 301-602-0017 to secure your appointment.

Underwritten by the Chizuk Amuno Brotherhood

"ISRAEL: LAND OF LIFE" PRESENTED BY AMERICAN-ISRAELI ARTIST YEHOSHUA ARYEH
SUNDAY, JANUARY 28 • 12:30 P.M. (ON ZOOM)
An awe-inspiring journey into Israel's natural beauty through renowned artist Yehoshua 
Aryeh's landscape photography. 
 
Register online at: tinyurl.com/January28-artist

SHAREBABY COLLECTION WITH GOLDSMITH EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER 
JANUARY 3 THROUGH JANUARY 12 
View requested items at: tinyurl.com/sharebaby-Jan24

MIDRASH AND MELODIES: A JEWISH MUSIC JOURNEY THROUGH THE AGES 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 18 • 7 P.M. 
Cantor Lichterman will take us on a musical journey that will encompass Biblical 
(Tanach) references.  
Cost: $18/person (Includes dinner)
Register by Monday, January 15 at 5 p.m. at tinyurl.com/midrashmelodiesJan18

CPR, AED & HEIMLICH MANEUVER TRAINING  - Sponsored by the Sisterhood 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 21 • 9 A.M. - 12 P.M. 
Led by Chizuk Amuno Congregation & Schools' Security Team - Defender One 
$45/person •  Registrants must pay in advance. No walk-ins accepted. 
Sign up online tinyurl.com/CPR-Jan21 by January 17

SHAREBABY SORTING AND PACKING
SUNDAY, JANUARY 28  • 2-4 P.M. • SHAREBABY WAREHOUSE IN WOODBERRY
Help sort and pack items for distribution at ShareBaby’s warehouse. ShareBaby seeks 
to address the unmet basic needs of Baltimore’s most vulnerable young children by 
distributing diapers and other essential items.  
Interested? Contact Margi Hoffman at mhoff23@gmail.com in advance.

Visit our calendar for a full list of events 
chizukamuno.org/calendar



AFGHAN NEWCOMER  
RESETTLEMENT FUND 
In honor of David and Rachel's marriage from  
   Margie Simon 
In honor of Allison Friedman on the occasion of her  
   25th birthday and wishing her good luck as she  
   embarks on a new adventure from Margie Simon 
In honor of Natalie Freiburger with best wishes for  
   continued good health from Margie Simon 
Wishing Mazal Tov to Ruth and Jay Lenrow on the  
   birth of their grandson, Henry Theodore Bishop from  
   Margie Simon 
Wishing Mazal Tov to Arlene and Bob Nusbaum on  
   their 45th wedding anniversary from Margie Simon 
 
ANTI-SEMITISM FUND 
In memory of Bernard D. Fish from Ellen Francois 
 
BUILDING FUND 
In honor of Winston Williams' 50th anniversary at  
   Chizuk Amuno from Neil & Dixie Leikach 
 
CAC TZEDAKAH FUND 
In honor of Winston's 50 years of service from  
   Dr. Theodore Walman 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Celia Silverman 
In memory of Sol Tuchman from David Tuchman &  
   Linda Rosenthal 
In memory of Jeffrey Friedman from  
   Dr. Theodore Walman 
In memory of Sidney R. Traub from James Rubenstein  
   & Marian Hoffman 
In memory of Samuel I. Kaplan from Linda & Zoe Lebovic 
In memory of Bessye Owings and Edwin Owings from  
   Marshall A Janoff 
In memory of Evelyn Morgan from Mr. Nathaniel Morgan 
In memory of Margaret Stern from Pam & Rick Frankle 
In memory of Toby Leven from Paul Michael Meyerstein 
In memory of Dorothy Yankellow from Sonia Samuel 
In memory of Jack Rayman from The Easton & 
   Kramer Families 
Wishing Mazal Tov on the birth of their granddaughter  
   Jaycee Harper Davis from David & Anne Young 
 
CONGREGATIONAL -  
GENERAL ENDOWMENT FUND 
In memory of Alvin M. Powers from Mark Pressman 
In memory of Lois Hoffberger Halpert from Marsha  
   and Richard Manekin 
In memory of Dr. Stuart Blumenthal from Rachel, Asher,  
  Gideon and Avi Page (Fried) 
 
RABBI WECHSLER’S 
DISCRETIONARY FUND 
In honor of Rabbi Wechsler officiating the funeral of  
   Lois Halpert and supporting our family during this  
   time from Ari & Heller Zaiman 
 
GOLDNER RAMAH SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Ronald &  
   Florene Goldner 
In memory of Dr. Stuart Blumenthal from  
   Ronald & Florene Goldner 
 
GOLDSMITH EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER 
- TZEDAKAH FUND 
In memory of Alvin M. Powers from Linda and  
   Zoe Lebovic 

With thanks to Rabbi Gruenberg, Rabbi Wechsler, and  
   the Goldsmith Staff for their support during the loss  
   of my brother Joe Brightman from Marcy Snow 
 
GOLDSMITH EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER 
RENOVATION PROJECT 
In honor of the birth of Jaycee Harper Davis from  
   Ronald & Florene Goldner 
In memory of Toby Leven from Ronald &  
   Florene Goldner 
In memory of Samuel I. Kaplan from Ronald &  
   Florene Goldner 
In memory of Alvin Powers from Ronald &  
   Florene Goldner 
 
JARED SCOTT LEVY MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In honor of Ellie Rose Platt from David & Deborah Roffman 
In memory of Allan Wolfe from David & Deborah Roffman 
 
KSDS DEVELOPMENT OFFICE 
ENDOWMENT FUND 
In memory of Dr. Stuart D. Blumenthal from Steve and  
   Michele Hecht 
 
KSDS DR. EDWARD AND CAROL GRATZ 
AND FAMILY, KSDS ENDOWED 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In honor of Ricky and Sarah Gratz's 20th Anniversary  
   from Stuart & Beverly Sagal 
Wishing Mazal Tov to Elizabeth Lenrow and  
   Vikram Bishnoi from Dr. Edward and Carol Gratz 
 
KSDS ELI & YETTA MILLER MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
Wishing Mazel Tov to Cindy and Glenn Easton on the  
   newest addition to their family from Cindy and  
   Robert Max 
 
KSDS ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Erika and Lew Schon 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Mark Pressman 
 
KSDS ESTHER ANN BROWN ADLER 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Tobias Vogelstein from Ronald Silverman  
   & Penny Brown 
 
KSDS GENERAL ENDOWMENT FUND 
In honor of Bev Rosen from Margie Simon 
In memory of Arthur David Postal from Brooke  
   and Ethan Zweig 
In memory of Dr. Stuart Blumenthal from Brooke  
   and Ethan Zweig 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Margie Simon 
In memory of Arthur Postal from Marty & Hannah  
   Magram and David, Clara, Henry Magram 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Miriam & Jay Gerstenblith 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Wendy  
   and Bob Davis 
 
KSDS I. LEON GLASSGOLD MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Jackie Glassgold from  
   Lori Glassgold-Gibson & John Gibson 
In memory of Dr. Stuart Blumenthal from  
   The Glassgold Family 

KSDS KURT & ERNA WEILER MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Kurt and Erna Weiler from Jeffrey & 
   Linda Cole 
 
KSDS MARGOT & NORMAN ZIPPER 
LIBRARY ENDOWMENT FUND 
In memory of Erwin Baida from Mrs. Margot Zipper 
 
KSDS MARTHA B. KAYNE MEMORIAL 
TIKKUN OLAM AWARD FUND 
In honor of Naomi and Larry Amsterdam on the birth  
   of their granddaughter, Maya Davis Snyder from  
   Debbie and Seth Glassman 
In honor of Margie Simon's 70th birthday from 
   Debbie and Seth Glassman 
In honor of Ruth and Jay Lenrow's grandson,  
   Henry Theodore Bishnoi from Debbie and Seth Glassman 
In memory of Richard Silberg's mother, Evelyn  
   from Debbie and Seth Glassman 
In memory of Lillian Pollack from Seth and Debbie Glassman 
 
KSDS MUSIC FUND 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Glenna Ross 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Tamar and Aaron Barnett 
 
KSDS PAUL D. SCHNEIDER 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
Mazal Tov to Josh and Dana upon their engagement  
   from Rita and Marshall Plaut 
 
KSDS RAFFEL FAMILY HEBREW 
ENRICHMENT FUND 
In memory of Reba Raffel from Mrs. Lorraine Raffel 
In memory of Earl Raffel from Steven & Lisa Attman 
 
KSDS REZNIK-FRIER SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of Tobias Vogelstein from Janine Frier 
 
KSDS SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In honor of the birth of Maya Davis Snyder from  
   Howard & Barbara Cohen 
In honor of the birth of Ellie Rose Platt from Lawrence  
   & Naomi Amsterdam 
In honor of Madden Uddeme's Bar Mitzvah from  
   Theodore & Jody Levy 
In memory of Tobias Vogelstein from Alan &  
  Harriet Friedman 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Bruce & Amy Chapper 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from Daniel & Ann Fried 
In memory of Margaret Stern from David & Sandra Abramoff 
In memory of Arthur Postal from David & Sandra Abramoff 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from David & Susan Straus 
In memory of Toby Leven from HaMorah Ann Berman 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Michael &  
   Hazel Radowsky 
In memory of Arthur Postal from Mrs. Ann Berman 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from Mrs. Rosalind  
   Kronthal 
In memory of Margaret Stern from Norman &  
   Roxanne Buchsbaum 
In memory of Arthur Postal from Norman &  
   Roxanne Buchsbaum 
 
 
 
 

Terumot HaKodesh. We are so grateful for the generous and thoughtful contributions to Chizuk Amuno Congregation and Schools in honor or in 
memory of loved ones and friends, to wish a speedy recovery, or to express appreciation. Sacred Tribute Gifts and contributions to Chizuk Amuno 
Congregation and Schools can be made by contacting Ellen Shevrin at 410-486-6400, ext. 220 or by visiting www.chizukamuno.org/giving.  
If you are interested in establishing a named endowment fund to commemorate an individual or occasion, please contact Rebecca Rudel,  
Director of Development and Major Gifts, at rrudel@chizukamuno.org.

TRIBUTE GIFTS MADE FROM NOVEMBER 1-30, 2023

TZEDAKAH AT CHIZUK AMUNO



In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Nancy Silberg,  
   Steven Silberg, David Silberg, Gay Silberg,  
   Carol Silberg, Rick Hooper, Allison Hooper,  
   Ryan Hooper, Juli Hooper, Nathan Hooper,  
   Sarah Hooper, Liz Cohen, Justin Cohen,  
   Hailey Cohen, and Mickey Cohen 
In memory of Sam Hoffing and Henry Hoffing  
   from Steven & Carol Silberg 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Sylvia Rifkin 
In memory of Arthur Postal from Theodore & Jody Levy 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from William & Toba Grant 
 
KSDS SPECIAL PROJECTS FUND 
In honor of Rabbi Moshe's help with getting to the 
March for Israel rally from Eliot & Marjorie Neumann 
 
KSDS TZEDAKAH FUND 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Laurie and Mike Persh 
 
PHYLLIS & LEONARD ATTMAN 
MUSIC FUND 
In memory of Lois Hoffberger Halpert, Hulane Syvia  
   Zolet (Nee Rosen), Elleen Ruth Peremel, Joel Lee  
   Levin, Tobias Ovadiah Vogelstein, Alvin M. Powers 
   from Phyllis & Leonard Attman 
 
LOUIS BARRY GERSHEN 
OUR DAILY BREAD FUND 
In memory of Charles Winner from Michael &  
   Myra Gershen 
 
MEMORIAL FUND CONTRIBUTIONS 
In memory of Ruth Bowers from Alan Bowers 
In memory of Ida Dworkin & Irving Dworkin from  
  Dr. Allan Dworkin 
In memory of Elsie Berger from Louis & Paula Berger 
In memory of Rose Reisig from Louis & Paula Berger 
In memory of Dr. Stuart Blumenthal from Maxine  
   and Bob Lowy 
In memory of Sarah Dagurt from Mrs. Marilyn Folus 
In memory of Fay Segal from Ms. Maureen Goldman 
 
MORNING MINYAN FUND 
In honor of the birth of Maya Davis Snyder from  
   Ruthanne Kaufman 
In honor of the birth of Ellie Rose Platt from  
  Ruthanne Kaufman 
In memory of Beatrice Nathanson from Harvey  
   & Linda Caplan 
In memory of Sidney Earl Tucker from Mrs. Sally Grant 
In memory of Lillyan Tushman from Sherwin &  
   Marsha Yoffe 
In memory of Benjamin Yoffe from Sherwin &  
   Marsha Yoffe 
In memory of Toby Leven from Stephany Gilbert 
In memory of Arthur David Postal from Stephany Gilbert 
 
PATHWAYS TO MENSCHLIKEIT FUND 
In honor of Miriam & Irwin Golob's 60th birthdays from  
   Mrs. Anne King 
 
ROSENBLOOM RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 
SPECIAL PROJECTS FUND 
In memory of George Seltzer from David & Susan Straus 
In memory of George Seltzer from Fern & Richard Babkes 
In memory of George Seltzer from Jesse & Deborah Hellman 
 
SPECIAL OFFERINGS - 
CONGREGATIONAL SUPPORT 
In honor of the birth of Henry Theodore Bishnoi  
   from Alan & Harriet Kanter 
In honor of the engagement of Ms. Dana Tobin  
   and Mr. Josh Gerstenblith from Gary &  
   Garth Ann Gerstenblith 
In honor of Josh Gerstenblith's engagement from  
   Michael & Hazel Radowsky 

In honor of Winston's 50 years at Chizuk Amuno from  
   Michael & Hazel Radowsky 
In honor of the birth of Henry Theodore Bishnoi from  
   Miner & Harriet Brown 
In honor of the birth of Jaycee Harper Davis from  
   Neil & Dixie Leikach 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Country Drama 
In memory of Lillyan Tushman from Dr. Howard Tushman 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Gary &  
   Garth Ann Gerstenblith 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from  
   Maller Wealth Advisors, Inc. 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Marc & Diana Grosman 
In memory of Arthur Postal from Marty and  
   Hannah and David, Clara, Henry 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Miner & Harriet Brown 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from Mitchell & 
    Leslie Schwartz 
In memory of Marvin Dean from Mrs. Ann Hanover 
In memory of Rena Lippman Rubenstein from  
   Mrs. Myrna Rubenstein 
In memory of Lois Halpert from Mrs. Rosalind Kronthal 
In memory of Evelyn Silberg from Ms. Edith Sherr 
In memory of Herb Fisher from Ms. Millie Fisher 
In memory of Albert Gamerman from Ms. Sylvia Gamerman 
In memory of Stuart Blumenthal from Sheldon &  
   Patsy Milner

SHELLEY DEUTCH
LAUREN & JEREMY GOLDBERG

KERRI & RYAN PINE

 

Thank you to all our shoppers for a GREAT Hanukkah sales season  
and our volunteers who worked so hard.  

 
All jewelry profits will continue to be donated to Israel by Sisterhood.  

 
Did you know the shop has books? We have a limited supply of books 

by congregational members and recent/upcoming visiting authors.  
Many of Susie Fishbein’s cookbooks and  

Jewish stories for children are also available. 

SUPPORT OUR SCHOOLS • SUPPORT ISRAEL 
SUPPORT OUR SISTERHOOD JUDAICA SHOP

tinyurl.com/lauralippman-cac

12 P.M.
SUNDAY, APRIL 7, 2024

CHIZUK AMUNO CONGREGATION

BALTIMORE-THEMED LUNCHEON, FOLLOWED BY 
SPEAKER PRESENTATION AND BOOK SIGNING.

THE 2024 EDITH ASKIN
BOOK REVIEW

SPONSORED BY THE CHIZUK AMUNO SISTERHOOD

LAURA
LIPPMAN
BALTIMORE’S OWN

REGISTER TODAY!
 EARLY BIRD PRICING ENDS JANUARY 31 

$36/PERSON
$68 (2 PEOPLE REGISTERING TOGETHER) 



8100 STEVENSON ROAD
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21208

www.chizukamuno.org 
410-486-6400 | info@chizukamuno.org

Goldsmith Early Childhood Center
410-486-8642 

Krieger Schechter Day School
410-486-8640 

Rosenbloom Religious School
410-486-8641 

Stulman Center for Adult Learning
410-486-6400 

 
Bob Hallock, President 

president@chizukamuno.org
Rabbi Joshua Z. Gruenberg 

jgruenberg@chizukamuno.org 
Rabbi Deborah Wechsler 

dwechsler@chizukamuno.org  
Hazzan Emanuel C. Perlman, Hazzan Emeritus 

Dr. Moshe D. Shualy, Ritual Director 
mshualy@chizukamuno.org 

David Schimmel, Executive Director 
dschimmel@chizukamuno.org 

Michelle Gold 
Director, Goldsmith Early Childhood Center 

mgold@chizukamuno.org

Rabbi Moshe Schwartz 
Head of School, Krieger Schechter Day School 

mschwartz@ksds.edu

Rabbi Stuart Seltzer 
Director of Congregational Education 

sseltzer@chizukamuno.org 

Melissa Brill 
Creative Director 

mbrill@chizukamuno.org

Lesley Brinton, CFO 
lbrinton@chizukamuno.org  

Seydee Doradea, Director of Operations  
sdoradea@chizukamuno.org

Jayne Gerson, Director of Gemilut Hasadim 
jgerson@chizukamuno.org

Cantor Joel Lichterman, B'nei Mitzvah Program Director  
jlichterman@chizukamuno.org

Rebecca Rudel 
Director of Development & Major Gifts  

rrudel@chizukamuno.org

Carly Schwartz 
Director of Congregational Life & Engagement   

cschwartz@chizukamuno.org

Robyn Wolf, Director of CA Camps 
rwolf@cacamps.org 

Natasha Yaeger, Director of Marketing & Communications 
nyaeger@chizukamuno.org

& CAMPS
CONGREGATION AND SCHOOLS

Chizuk Amuno Camps

CAcamps

JOIN US SUMMER 2024 
JUNE 17-AUGUST 9  

WITH THE OPTION TO SELECT WEEKS

•	 Indoor/Outdoor Facilities
•	 30-Acre Campus 
•	 8-Week Day Camp
•	 Conveniently Located off 695
•	 Enhanced Pre-K (Optional Swimming)
•	 Specialty Camps for 2nd Grade and up 
•	 Brand New State-of-the-Art Sport Court
•	 Award-Winning Playground

Robyn Wolf, Camp Director
rwolf@cacamps.org

www.cacamps.org

SCAN ME!

JUNE 24 - 
AUGUST 9 
 
(For ages 2-4) 

At our themed summer camp we will do 
daily arts & crafts, science experiments, 

cooking activities, water play and outdoor 
activities, with Shabbat on Fridays. 

chizukamuno.org/gecc-camp


